Tiree Gathering (4’Bhuain) 2016

The A ’Bhuain Committee in Tiree has come together again to plan and organize a Gathering
on the island for the next meeting of the ‘Children of the Barley’, the descendants now
scattered around the world of ancestors who emigrated from Tiree over the years. The event
is set for 23-27 May 2016. The first Gathering in 2006 was very successful and is still talked
about by those who attended. The 2016 Gathering promises to be even better.

Details of the program will be published on this link as they become available.



